
The University of Alaska Fairbanks declared its campuses tobacco-free to provide 

a safe and healthy environment for students, employees and visitors. 

Below are answers to frequently asked questions. For more information, 

please contact the Fresh Air Campus Committee at uaf-tobaccofreecampus@alaska.edu.




